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	Attending:
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SUBJECT  

A briefing and update on the “Don’t Flush Trouble!” Campaign.


SUMMARY

King County and the Wastewater Treatment Division (in cooperation with the Solid Waste Division and Household Hazardous Waste Program) regularly try to remind utility users of the proper disposal items – and in particular what items should not enter the wastewater system.

Flyers and other materials are available on King County’s websites – but are also distributed on occasion to ratepayers and others when public education campaigns are ramped up to engage the community.

Getting more attention lately are the hazards of “flushable” wipes that are disposed into the sewer system.  The products are being marketed to appeal to consumers on the basis that the manufacturers’ claims that the wipes can be conveniently flushed down the toilet.  However, their cloth-like composition doesn’t break down in the sanitary sewer system like toilet paper and can block sewer lines, clog equipment and increase maintenance and repair costs for wastewater treatment plants.

The committee will be briefed on public education campaigns to inform consumers regarding the wastewater system and admonitions to “Don’t Flush Trouble!”. 
 http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Education/ThingsYouCanDo/TalkTrash.aspx


ATTACHMENTS

1. “Wipes in the Pipes Snarling Sewers”, USA Today, July 2013
2. “Don’t Flush Trouble” flyer
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